
STH visits Europe 

*****************  

     The Secretary for Transport and Housing, Ms Eva Cheng, 

left Hong Kong today (August 31) for a three-day duty trip 

to two major European cities, London and Brussels.  

 

     Ms Cheng will first visit London where she will meet the 

British Secretary of State for Transport and Department for 

Transport officials to exchange views on high speed rail 

development.  

  

     She will also visit a number of high speed rail stations 

in both cities. 

  

     During her stay in London, Ms Cheng will visit different 

types of retirement housing facilities for senior citizens. 

Ends/Tuesday, August 31, 2010 

Issued at HKT 11:01 

 

NNNN 

 


